
 

 

 

WORKSHOP- 

Changing Role of Facilitator Across The Foundational 

Stage (NEP) 

Day And Date-Tuesday,31st May,2022 
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Resource Person-Dr. Sandhya Sangai 

Professor, Department of Elementary Education 

Ms. Nanu Rekhi, the advisor for CES, made the 

efforts to organise this workshop in a 

commendable manner. This workshop was a 

huge success in terms of the knowledge shared 

and gained. She commenced the event by 

welcoming the resource person Dr. Sandhya 

Sangai, who is an eminent resource person in 

her field of elementary education. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About the Workshop 

 Dr Sandhya Sangai conducted an interesting workshop to discuss about 

the structure of education as per NEP 2020. 

 It was one of the primarily needed workshops and was attended by over 

100 facilitators. 

 This workshop was conducted in an interactive and thought invoking 

manner. 

 It was conducted through google meet and yet Ms.Sangai made it so 

engaging for all the attendees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

She discussed about how to bring improvement in the quality of education 

through various means including 

1. Curriculum revision 

2. Shifts in pedagogical methods 

3. Enhancing FLN skills 

4. Transformative assessments involving families and community in the 

education of children 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Focus on holistic development of children 

6. How to make pedagogical process effective 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

She also discussed roles of facilitator before and after NEP2020. Her talk 

about the Developmental goals, NIPUN BHARATI, and objectives of VIDYA 

PRAVESH MODULE was highly intriguing.  

 

Learning Outcome  

The workshop was conducted in an interactional manner and constructive 

suggestions were provided. It led to development of skills for the connection 

of different aspects, making novel connections, and looking at the curriculum 

as a whole. The workshop emphasized on experiential learning, enhancing 

foundational literacy and numeracy skills for better learning outcomes and 

holistic development of the child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


